
 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th September 2024 

Headlines 
 13th December 2024 

PANTO on Tuesday 
PLEASE DON’T PARK ON LIBERTY RISE ON 
TUESDAY AS WE HAVE FOUR BIG COACHES 
ARRIVING AT THE BEGINNING OF THE DAY. 

Description Date Time 

PTFA School Disco Yr KS1 /2 16/12/24 17:00 –19.15 

Panto 17/12/24 all day 

KS2 Carol concert Children arrive at 6.45 Finish 8pm 18/12/24 

Term finishes 1.30pm 20/12/24  

Back to school 08.50  06/01/25  

 

Wreath Making 
Thank you to the PTFA for organising the Wreath Making 
Workshop.  It was a great evening and I have proudly hung 
my wreath on my front door! 
Many thanks to Mrs Hancock for running the evening, Mr 
Fenton for the Prosecco top-ups and Mrs Bennett for 
collecting the foliage etc.  I look forward to the next crafty 
event! 
 

Dear Parents 
Another very busy  
week with 
Christmas 
productions and 
rehearsals. 
Hopefully we will 
see you all at one of 
our events.  
Have a good 
weekend,  
Mrs T L Good 

Nativity 
Well done to all the children who performed in 
the YR and KS1 Nativity on Thursday and Friday 
this week. It was an amazing show. So lovely to 
see (nearly!) all our children performing 
confidently and enjoying themselves. Thank you 
to all the adults for being a great audience and 
to the staff for putting in a huge amount of work 
  to ensure our children have these wonderful  
   opportunities.  

Rehearsals 
We have been busy rehearsing in the Church this week for the Carol Concert next week 
and look forward to seeing you for the KS2 Carol Concert. 
Please ensure children arrive in a smart school uniform at 6.45pm. There will be 
refreshments after and we aim to finish at 8pm. 

PLEASE NOTE WE 
HAVE A CASE OF 
SCARLET FEVER IN 
YEAR ONE – parents 
of children in the 
class and vulnerable 
pupils were informed 
earlier. 

Well done to all the 
Year 6 children who 
finished their 
bikeability course 
this week and learnt 
how to keep safe on 
the roads! 

Christmas Dinner next week on Thursday. 
Children are very welcome to wear a Christmas 
jumper instead of their school jumper for the day. 

AMBER 
If you thought our nativity was cute have a look 
at these photos of Amber starring in the doggy 
nativity at her dog school – Jesus and an Angel!! 


